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South Norfolk Pool League meeting minutes 

Location: The Greyhound, Diss   

Date: February 4th 2024  

Time: 7:30pm 

Attendees: 

 

Apologies:  

Marcus Burrows (Chairman), Tim Duffield, Aubrey Byrne, Steve Fearn, Phil South 
(Secretary), Jordan Brice, Steve Burley 

 

Matt Large, Peter Leeder 

Agenda items 

1. There are currently 4 outstanding matches across the leagues which need to be rearranged 
ASAP. 

Action: Phil to contact team captains (post meeting note: games are being played soonest) 

2. The singles competitions are now down to the last 16 
 

3. The Ladies knockout will take place on Thursday 2nd May 2024 at Attleborough Snooker 
Centre. 
 

4. 8 teams from the bottom two leagues will be invited to participate in the Invitation Cup. 

Action: Phil to contact teams to see if they want to participate (post meeting note: draw has 
taken place) 

5. Sponsors have been secured for the new divisional competition’s trophies. 
 

6. The trophies for Finals Day have been ordered, the cost is £2,713.46. 
 

7. The Finals Day will take place on Sunday 5th May at ASC starting at 1pm 

Action: Phil to arrange 3 referees 
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8. Marcus Burrows agreed for his company M & JB Logic Solutions Ltd, to continue to sponsor 
the league – sponsorship for 2023/24 yet to be received – other options for sponsorship will 
be sought in the coming weeks. 
 

9. A discussion took place regarding the behaviour of an ASC World Champs player in a match 
on 11th January against Banham Barrel. Phil will contact the player and request an apology 
in writing via the Secretary by the end of February. If an apology is not received by the 
Secretary by 29th February, the player will be suspended from all competitions for 3 games 
from 1st March. 

Action: Phil to contact ASC World Champs player (post meeting note: the player still needs to 
send the apology to the league in writing) 

10. An email has been received on 13th January from ASC Mallidines regarding the condition of 
the table at the Queens Head, Long Stratton.  

Action: Phil to contact The Queens Head, Long Stratton regarding this 

11. The Kings Arms, Watton have asked if they can be considered to host a Finals Day. ASC has 
already been booked for this year’s Finals Day but it would be an option in the future if the 
opportunity arose. 
 

12. Tim reported the bank account currently stands at £3,219.71 this is before trophies are fully 
paid for.  
 

13. It was agreed that Phil should be reimbursed for the SIM card used for the results phone 
number. 
 

14. Phil stated that he will not be standing as Secretary at the next AGM. Phil has been pivotal in 
moving the pool league forward following Tunmore’s withdrawal and getting it into a great 
place for the future, he will be greatly missed. The committee discussed potential options on 
the way forward, and discussions will continue prior to the AGM.  

 

Meeting closed at 8-45pm 

 

Date of next meeting to be confirmed. 

 

 

 

 


